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Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Re-opening of schools for some face to face contact with Year 12 
 
As we stated in our provisional plans for re-opening, we will continually evaluate and take on 
board all Government guidance and advice. Following on from the latest Government 
guidance we will not now be opening until 15th June 2020. This means that the first day back 
for any Year 12’s at David Nieper Academy will now be Monday 15th June. All of our 
planning for the return and ensuring the wellbeing and safety of our pupils and staff remains 
the same and we are looking forward to welcoming back your son/daughter. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Dr Kathryn Hobbs 
Headteacher 
 


